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Group Newsletter 
WELCOME 

We Are now at a point in the year 
when the nights are long and the 

weather is getting colder. But we carry 
on delivering Scouting to our young 

people. 

CONGRATULATION   

 
We are proud to award the Chief Scout Silver Award 
to Isabelle & William, this is an achievement that they 
will look back on as one of their best memories while 
in the Cub Pack.  
 
 

SUB PAYMENTS 
Just reminder that payments must be made in a 
timely manner, failure to pay will result in a letter 
and asked to pay all back fees before your child 
will be allowed to return. If you are in financial 
difficulties please spek to the Leaders and we 
can work out ways to help… 
 
PAYMENTS DUE AS FOLLOWS 
7TH DEC 2024 
9TH JAN 2025 
6TH FEB 2025 
6TH MAR 2025 
 
Bank Details  
Lloyds Bank 
15th St Pancras Scout Group  
Sort Code 30-99-50 
A/C No: 30167163 
 

KEEP YOU DIARY FREE 
You and your children are invited to a Christmas Party 
12th December 2024 from 6:30pm-8:00pm 

 
Anyone who want to donate on food on the night is 
more than welcome. 
 

DO YOU DO SHOPPING ON LINE  
We are in partnership with Easyfundraising, 
they allow you to raise money without effort.  
And you just shop and they will give us a 
donation. https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ 

WHAT GOING ON IN THE BACKGROUND 
The Scout Movement has always been a place of 
change in light of the modern world. It has tried to 
keep thing relevant. As part of the changes our 
titles we use have been issued, so a Scout Leader 
becomes Section Team Leader (Scouts or Cubs). 
No change to the role just a small change, they will 
still delivery a programme. All members of the 
Executive will become Trustees responsible for the 
financials, Governance and Safety. All parents are 
member of the Group Council and will look after 
the delivery of the programme and assist in fund 
raising where needed.  



 REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 
Sunday 10th November, we Joined the congregation of St Mary’s Parish Church for their Remembrance 
Day Service, our young people presented our flags and joined in with the two minutes silence, during the 
service our young people joining in with a small activity in the side hall. After the service we presented 
our Cub Leader with a one service award.  
All young people who attended were presented with a certificate and special badge. 
 

 

WEEKEND CAMP FAIREMEAD  
With thanks to the 8th Holborn Cub Pack we were able to take the Cubs and Scouts away this year. we 
had great fun doing activities in Epping Forrest and on the camp site over the weekend. I am sure that 
for many of those who went away it was their first time in tents. And great to see them return home 
safe and well on the Sunday evening. 

 

UNIFORM 
A reminder that all members should turn up in uniform each Thursday at meetings, Cub/Beavers uniform 
is a Jumper and Scarf and Scouts uniform is a Shirt/Blouse and Scarf. T-shirts are allowed under the 
jumper but not be worn in place of the uniform. Unless instructed by the Leaders. 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
Join us on one of the apps and get all the news and information delivered to your PC or Mobile

 


